TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE
HAMILTON, MA

LEGAL NOTICE
Notice of Public Hearing ;018 MAR 26 AM 11 17

The Hamilton Planning Board will hold a public hearing in accordance with G.L. c 40A, Sec. 5,
on April 3, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Memorial Room, Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Road,
Hamilton, MA 01936.

The hearing is to consider a Citizens Petition which seeks to amend Section 3 of the Hamilton
Zoning Bylaw so that paragraph A.7 of the Table of Use Regulations no longer allows two or
more dwelling units as part of a mixed use building or development within the Business District

(B).

The proposed amendment motion and amendment to the existing bylaw text is on file with the
Planning Department, on the town website and the Town Clerk and may be inspected during
normal Town Hall business hours. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the
proposed bylaw should appear at the time and place designated.

Patrick Reffett
Director of Planning & Inspections



